# 9o CHOICES
FOR YOUTH MEDIA ADVISORY

Choices for Youth Hosting Media Availability to Provide Update on Significant Changes to Critical
Service Delivery

Jen Crowe, Executive Director of Choices for Youth, will announce significant change to the
organization’s programs and service delivery tomorrow, Wednesday, August 21.

The announcement will take place at Choices for Youth’s office located at 117 Ropewalk Lane in St.
John’s, at 10:00 a.m. Following the announcement, there will be an opportunity for the media to ask

questions.
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